
ECOLE RW BOBBY
BEND SCHOOL

377 2"^ Avenue North, Stonewall

bobbybendpac@gmail.com

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

1 am Amanda Clarke, President of the Parent Advisory Council at Ecole RW Bobby Bend

School and want to welcome your child/children to kindergarten on behalf of all of us

at PAC.

The Pac is dedicated to supporting, promoting, and enhancing meaningful

involvement of parents and caregivers within the school. Our group offers a unique

perspective and insight about the student's needs in a learning community. As your

child's parent/caregiver, you are your child's best advocate. You understand what

strategies work best at home, their likes, and dislikes and how to best support their
needs. These are all things we bring to the table when working with our school to better

it for our children!

Our values here at PAC include teamwork among staff, with and within the Board of

directors, with members and all education partners. Fundraising for our school. Honesty

in dealings with one another. Integrity, and open and clear communication always.

We would love you to join our volunteer group so you can also help enhance the

structure of your children's future at Ecole RW Bobby Bend School. Please feel free to

email me at our website with more information about joining our team.

Warm Regards,

Amanda Clarke President of PAC

bobbybendpac@gmail.com


